

December 20, 2018

Chad Wall 20044 Jowsey Ct SW Rochester, WA 98579 STUDENT ID # A00411233

Dear Chad,

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you, upon recommendation of the MPA Admissions Committee, that you have been accepted into Evergreen's Master of Public Administration Program for Winter 2019. You are part of a diverse, capable, and dedicated cohort of people selected to begin the program this year. We hope you will join us.

To accept this offer of admission and reserve your space for Winter 2019, the College must receive a non-refundable \$100.00 tuition deposit by Thursday, December 27, 2018. Instructions for paying the deposit and for activating your "my.evergreen" student account are enclosed. Please activate your my.evergreen account to ensure that you receive emails from us and to enable you to register for Winter 2019 courses.

If you decide to decline our offer of admission, please email Puanani Nihoa, MPA Assistant Director – *Tribal Governance Concentration*, as soon as possible at nihoap@evergreen.edu.

What follows is some important information about admission, financial aid and Winter quarter registration and course scheduling. If you have any questions, feel welcome to contact Puanani at nihoap@evergreen.edu.

Your admission to the MPA program requires **proof that you've been awarded a baccalaureate** (bachelor's) degree before you begin MPA coursework in Winter 2019. Accordingly, the Evergreen Office of Graduate Admissions must receive an official transcript from the awarding institution indicating you have been awarded your bachelor's degree **by December 31, 2018**. If you are awarded financial aid, your final transcript reflecting completion of the bachelor's degree must be received by December 31, 2018 in order for any financial aid funds to be released for Winter Quarter.

This offer of admission is dependent upon successful completion of any academic work currently in progress.

Winter 2019 course registration began on Monday, December 3, 2018. After we receive your tuition deposit, registration instructions and information about Winter courses will be emailed to your *Evergreen email address*.



Thank you for attending the MPA New Student Orientation on Saturday, September 22, 2018.

Once again, congratulations on your admission to the Master of Public Administration program! We hope you will accept this offer and look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Doreen Swetkis, PhD

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

Dones Swelling